
 
UNION blog has taken over from UNION magazine which, as you may remember, was 

printed on paper and was at one point the Staff Union’s main press organ (       ).  
 
In order to improve our blog, the editorial team would like to hear your views on the 
content. To do so, we invite you to complete this very short survey (2 minutes). Thanks in 
advance: link.  
 
So, just to remind you, what UNION blog is….  
 
The various content published to date on the blog can be found under the following 
headings: 
 
- Committee Corner: members of the Staff Union Committee share information on current 
negotiations, the workings of the Staff Union, thoughts, moods and feelings about recent 
events. 
 
- Interviews: in this section you will find interviews with former Chairpersons of the Staff 
Union, senior ILO officials interviewed by the Staff Union, colleagues who play an active role 
in the Staff Union, as well as testimonies from colleagues about their experiences at the ILO. 
 
- Opinion: these are the views of colleagues on various subjects that concern us, such as 
teleworking, retirement, trade unionism, the ILO Training Centre in Turin, the International 
Civil Service Commission (ICSC), management and salaries. 
 
- Field: colleagues in the field are highlighted. This section contains articles dedicated to the 
concerns, experiences and events taking place in the regions. 
 
- Humour: for contributors who want to get a message across in a light-hearted way, without 
taking themselves too seriously! 
 
- Events: A fundraising event, an important meeting about our working conditions, an 
inspiring event that's going to take place or has taken place, and you want to tell everyone 
about it? You can do so here. 
 
Would you like to share an opinion, an experience or a comment on a particular subject? All 
members of staff are invited to contribute to our blog!  
 
You can write in your own name or anonymously (your identity is known only to the editors). 
Please send your articles for the UNION magazine/blog to Ms Céline Moiret (e-mail: 
moiret@ilo.org). 
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